Reply to OMB Concerns
11/08/13
At the request of OMB to revise the incentive plan for respondents to the survey, ETHICAL DILEMMAS IN SURGERY AND UTILIZATION OF HOSPITAL ETHICS CONSULTATION SERVICE, we have reduced the incentive to $2. 
We plan to collect information about survey response rates and will report these results to OMB. 
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